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June 17, 2020 
 
Notice of Public Hearing  
 
Town of Union Vale 
Notice of Public Hearing  
 
PLANNING BOARD – July 9, 2020 
 
The Town of Union Vale Planning Board shall conduct a Notice of Public Hearing 
at the Town Hall, 249 Duncan Road, Lagrangeville, NY on Thursday, July 9, 
2020 at 7:35 pm, application known as Clark DeTraglia, 25 Oakbrook Lane, 
Lagrangeville, NY 12540, TMP # 6661-00-715355. 
 

Applicant is seeking a Special Use Permit for a 1 bedroom accessory apartment 
to be located in the basement of the primary residence in the RA3 zoning district, 
as per Zoning Administrator letter dated 3/18/2020. 
 

All those having an interest in the Application will be given an opportunity to be 
heard at the Public Hearing and may also submit comments in writing to Joan 
Miller, Planning Board Clerk, not later than noon hour on July 9, 2020.  The 
Application, including site plan and architectural drawings, may in the interim be 
examined at the Town Hall during normal business hours.  
 
Regards, 

Joan E. Miller 
Joan E. Miller 
Clerk for Planning Board 


